Hungarian National Assembly
Committee on European Affairs
Chair

Chairpersons of the Conference of
Parliamentary Committees for Union Affairs of
Parliaments of the European Union (COSAC)

Budapest, 2 May 2024
Dear Colleague, Honourable Chair

As the Chair of the Committee on European Affairs of the Hungarian National
Assembly, I wholeheartedly invite you to the next meeting of Chairpersons of COSAC
to be held in the Parliament, in Budapest on 28-29 July 2024.

The above-mentioned meeting will start the Parliamentary Dimension of the
Hungarian Presidency of the Council of the European Union.

The meeting of Chairpersons of COSAC will address two major items, namely the
Programme and Priorities of the Hungarian Presidency of the EU Council and the state
of play of the Western Balkan and Eastern enlargements of the European Union.

Ahead of the opening of the meeting, we shall host a dinner on River Danube
accompanied by a cultural programme to strengthen our cooperation in a friendly and
constructive atmosphere.

Please find attached, dear Colleague, the draft programmes of the meetings of
Chairpersons and Plenary respectively as well as the note on practical information and
deadlines regarding registration and hotel reservations.

I express my hope that I can welcome you with warm hospitality in July and I look
forward to seeing you in Budapest.

Sincerely yours, wL

Zoltan Tessely
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